AMBASAID NA MEIREANN, LONDAIN.

17 Grosvenor Place

SW1X THR

Ay,

IRISH EMBASSY, LONDON,

10th October 1984

Dear Private Secretary

I have been asked by the Taoiseach, Dr Garret
FitzGerald TD to transmit the enclosed letter
to the Prime Minister. I should be grateful
if you would see that it is brought to her

attention.

I enclose a copy of the letter herewith for your
information.

Yours sincerely

(N

Noel Dorr
Ambassador

Mr Charles Powell

Private Secretary to the Prime Minister
No.1l0 Downing Street

London SW1




*RWNE MINISTER'S
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oS

Office of the Taoiseach

éﬂ[October, 1984.

The Right Hon. Margaret Thatcher, M.P.,
Prime Minister.

I was gratified to receive your congratulations
- and even more so with the event to which they
referred.

I have passed on your message to the people
concerned who are, like all of us, especially
pleased with all the lives in these islands
which the operation has saved.

X

arret Fitz ald
oiseach.

Oifig an Taoisigh, Tithe an Rialtais, Baile Atha Cliath 2.
Office of the Taoiseach, Government Buildings, Dublin 2.




